
Dacic: It is important to respect international law and the principle of territorial integrity
Friday, 06 April 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic had many bilateral
meetings with heads of delegations of the Member States and Observers of the Non-Aligned
Movement at the sidelines of the 18th Ministerial Meeting of NAM held in Baku.
  
The Serbian Foreign Minister had brief meetings with the Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Iran,
Bosnia and Herzegovina, Democratic People of the Congo, President of the UNGA and
Ministers of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of the Congo and Palestine.

In these talks, Minister Dacic emphasized the importance of peace, stability, economic
prosperity and social development of all UN Member States on an equal footing.

The Serbian Foreign Minister especially underlined the importance of the respect for
international law and the principle of territorial integrity.

He informed his interlocutors of the current political and security situation in the southern
Serbian province of Kosovo and Metohija as well as of the outstanding issues that weigh on the
dialogue between Belgrade and Pristina
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